
 

3/16/2020 

 

COVID-19 Community Update: 

3/16/20 Update:   

 Due to the recently announced emergency declaration advising statewide closure of non-

essential businesses we feel it is in our community’s best interest to continue our voluntary closure in 

order to protect the health of our patients and staff during this critical time.  We will evaluate the 

ongoing public health recommendations in the upcoming weeks to let you know when we will be able to 

resume operations. Thank you for your patience and understanding, we look forward to continuing to 

serve our patients as soon as this unprecedented crisis resolves. 

3/8/20 Update: 

Over the past few weeks we have been closely monitoring our community and public health 

official’s responses to the Coronavirus development in our area.  The health and safety of our patients 

and staff is of the utmost importance to us and we believe it is our responsibility to do what we can to 

help limit the spread of COVID-19 in our community.  Currently local public health authorities have not 

yet recommended public space closures as a response. But we feel that this is a critical moment in the 

outbreak, and any meaningful protective measures must be taken proactively and not as a reaction once 

active cases are detected. Therefore, even though we do not have any concerns of an active exposure 

within our office’s staff and patient population,  we have decided to preemptively  close our office for 

one week from 3/9-3/15 in order to protect the health and safety of our patients and staff.  This decision 

was not made lightly as we fully understand this may inconvenience and cause hardship to some of our 

patients.   We hope to be back to normal operations the week of 3/16; however, since this is a changing 

situation with a high degree of uncertainty, we will make any additional closing decisions as we get 

closer to the end of the week.   We will be available by phone and email during this time so if you have 

any questions or concerns about your appointment please contact us.  On behalf of everyone at Annigan 

Dental I sincerely apologize for any inconvenience this may cause you and thank you for your 

understanding and support. 
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Annigan Dental 
P: (425) 492-6898 
F: (425) 491-6921 
info@annigandental.com 

 


